
UPPER STONE CANYON RESERVOIR  
WATER QUALITY IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Project Description
As noted in previous mailings and community meetings, 
LADWP is beginning work at the Upper Stone Canyon 
Reservoir (USCR). The USCR Water Quality Improvement 
Project will include installation of a 700,000 square foot 
floating cover, partially relining the surface of the reservoir, 
side slopes, modifying the reservoir inlet and outlet structures, 
reconstruction of the roadway and construction of an  
800 square-foot control building.  

Project Benefits
•	 Protect water quality and meet drinking water regulations 

through installation of a floating cover over the reservoir.

•	 Enhance water storage reliability through reservoir facility 
and property improvements.

•	 Improve area fire protection by upgrading two existing 
helicopter landing pads utilized by the City of Los Angeles 
Fire Department.

Construction Information
Initial construction will consist of mobilization, onsite utility 
work, slope stabilization, demolition, and removal of shade 
balls from the reservoir. All construction will be performed 
within the Reservoir property. While noise and dust can be 
expected as part of a large construction project such as this, 
the impacts are expected to be minimal and LADWP will make 
every effort to reduce impacts to the neighboring community. 
In addition, LADWP will work with the contractor to ensure 
compliance with the requests made by the local community to 
reduce traffic impacts. 

Construction Schedule
July 2017 - Summer 2019

Hours of work will be Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 
p.m. Some Saturday work may be required. 

Project Updates:
www.LADWP.com/upperstone

Contact Information:
Project Manager      �
Tatiana Tlatenchi 
(213) 367-1664  
tatiana.tlatenchi@ladwp.com

Community Affairs
Jason Stinnett 
(213) 367-3803  
jason.stinnett@ladwp.com

Construction Notice


